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Jeff Watson

From: Eric Jackson <ericj@mdjcontractors.com>
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 4:42 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Cottage Grove Rezone

Good afternoon Mr. Watson, 
 
Mike has requested that I ask you to hold on the rezone on Dry Creek Road if necessary as we are 
working on a revised layout.  It will still be very similar but we are making some of the changes 
that we discussed with Doc over the counter when he informed us what he wanted to see in the 
preliminary plat.  Please let me know what you think.  
 
Regards, 
Eric Jackson 
Office Manager 
MDJ Contractors 
(509) 925-6640 
 


